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This is a voluntary announcement made by South Sea Petroleum Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) for keeping its shareholders and potential investors informed of the latest business 

development of the Company and its subsidiaries (together, the “Group”). 

 

Reference is made to the announcement dated 18 March 2015 about the first generation of the 

“Piece of Cake Box” cellphone.  

 

The board of directors of the Company is pleased to inform the market that: 

The small batch production of the second generation of “Piece of Cake Box” cellphone started and 

10,000 pieces of the products were all sold out. The second generation of “Piece of Cake Box” 

cellphone is a 4G product, the start page leads to www.goldpay.com and “Listen to You, Listen to 

Me” etc. in-house developed software. 

 

 

 

 

Hong Kong, 7 June 2015 

As at the date of this announcement, the board of directors comprises of Mr. Feng Zhong Yun and 

Ms. Zhang Xue, being executive directors; Mr. Han Zhi Jun, Mr. Lu Ren Jie, Mr. Chai Woon Chew 

and Mr. Ng Lai Po being independent non-executive directors. 

   By Order of the Board 

South Sea Petroleum Holdings Limited 

Vivian Lam 

Company Secretary 

The board of directors of South Sea Petroleum Holdings Limited is pleased to inform the market 

of the latest business development of the Group. 
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